
 

Date: 29th Oct 2024 

To All Members, 

Notice of Way In Network Annual General Meeting 

We are pleased to inform you that our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held on 23rd 
November, 2024, Saturday at 4:30 pm at the Emperor’s Garden Restaurant, 96-100 Hay St, 
Haymarket NSW 2000. This meeting is an important opportunity for us to reflect on the past 
year, discuss our future goals, and engage with fellow members. 

Important Update:  

1) Transition to Electronic Notifications: Starting in 2025, we will transition to 
electronic notifications to your email address on file, for all future meetings and 
important announcements. To ensure you receive these updates & future AGM 
notifications, please provide your email address if you haven’t already done so to the 
Secretary at info@wayinnetwork.org.au by Tuesday, 31 December 2024. Your 
cooperation will help us streamline communication and reduce our environmental 
impact. 

2) Membership Information Update: In accordance with legal requirements, we need 
to maintain an up-to-date list of our members. Please send us your current 
information, including your name, telephone number and home address, to the 
Secretary at info@wayinnetwork.org.au as soon as practicable. This will help us 
ensure our records are accurate and up to date. 

Please mark your calendars for the AGM, and we look forward to your participation. 

Yours Sincerely, 

      

Jessie Xiao     Rosanna Ng 
President      English Secretary 
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